To:

John Vasquez, Chair

and Members of the Board of Directors

From:

Mat Ehrhardt, P.E., Executive Director/APCO me

Date:

October 14, 2020

Subject:

Receive and Accept Report on Indemnification Required

Recommended Action

This is an informational report only.

Summary

At the August 11, 2010 meeting, the Board directed staff to require permit applicants to indemnify the District on a case-by-case basis when the APCO determined it would be appropriate and to report back to the Board on each specific case. This report is to notify the Board that the District is processing the following application(s), for which the APCO has determined it is appropriate to require indemnification. The source has been notified of this requirement:

Recology Hay Road. ATC C-20-104 for modification of the landfill permit to expand the landfill.
Because Recology Hay Road operates a Title V facility, the permit action triggers offset requirements, and the facility is subject to public noticing requirements.